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Hello, my name is Jasmine Lamb, and I am a PhD student at the University of Maine.
As a Passamaquoddy student who has experienced attending a non-tribal high school, 
I did not receive enough education regarding Wabanaki history, art, and language. It 
is crucial to educate Maine students about our history as Wabanaki people in order to 
recognize the contributions Wabanaki individuals have made to our society and to 
acknowledge the first people of this land. I support WabanakiCore being implemented
in Maine high schools as well as increased funding to train teachers in Wabanaki 
history, art, and language. It is of the utmost importance to support students in 
learning about Wabanaki culture, history, art, and music.


